
ST. PAULS’S SCHOOL OF NURSING 

VICTIM’S BILL OF RIGHTS 

 

St. Paul School of Nursing (SPSON) will assist all students, faculty and staff who are victims of dating 

violence, domestic violence, sexual assault, stalking or any crime under Title IX of the Education 

Amendments of 1972 or the Violence Against Women Reauthorization Act of 2013 (VAWA) by providing 

them with a copy of their rights as a victim.  SPSON will assist the victim in exercising these rights. 

SPSON will not tolerate any retaliation, intimidation, threats or other forms of discrimination 

against any victim for exercising their rights as stated below: 

 Victims of dating violence, domestic violence, sexual assault or stalking are encouraged to report 

offenses to the Title IX Coordinator, Suzanne Peters either by phone at (330) 850-2819 or by email at 

TitleIXCoordinators@edaff.com  and to exercise their rights as stated as below:  

 Reporting offenses to proper local law enforcement. 

 Preserving evidence that may assist in obtaining a protection order or prove an offense 

occurred. 

 Receiving appropriate counseling referral information.  

 Applying for protective orders. 

 Changing academic schedule as a result of a protective order. 

 Both accuser and accused having same opportunities during a disciplinary hearing. 

 Both the accuser and the accused receiving the outcome of a disciplinary hearing at the same 

time. 
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